
NCC-036300-18 - Distribution of Nappies 

 

 

Dear Requester, 

  

Request for Information under the Data Protection Act 1998 Section 35(2) 

  

Thank you for your letter dated 2015 making enquiries regarding: 

  

I have checked our social care case management system and relevant departments within the 

authority and I confirm that there are no records relating to the above individual. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

  

  

Alison Fletcher  

Business Support 

Complaints & Information Team 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

  

  

Complaints & Information Team, Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough 

Rd, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 

 

To whom this may concern, 

 

I would like to submit the attached Freedom of Information Request to your team.  

 

I’d be more than happy to discuss the methods of obtaining this information with you prior to 

your response, if this would be helpful.  

 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me via email or phone and I will be very 

happy to clarify. 

 

Many thanks for your time and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

To whom this may concern, 

 

I would like to request the following information from your recycling department and your family 

and children’s services departments under the Freedom Information Act 2000. 



 

I’d be more than happy to discuss the methods of obtaining this information with you prior to 

your response, if this would be helpful.  

 

For the financial year 2018/19 or the calendar year 2018-2019, whichever is more 

convenient, please provide the following information.  

 

1. Do you distribute any free promotional disposable nappies (such as Pampers) or 

reusable nappies to parents at any of your children’s and family services?  

If the answer is yes to 1, please answer questions 2-7. 

2. Which disposable or reusable nappy brand do you allow to distribute their promotional 

nappies? 

3. Which services are they distributed at and how many parents use these facilities 

annually? 

4. How frequently a year have these disposable or reusable nappy brands been able to 

distribute their promotional material at these services? 

5. What is the process for allowing disposable or reusable nappy brands to distribute at 

your services and who signs it off? 

6. Is there any remuneration for the council from these disposable or reusable nappy 

brands for distributing their promotional material? 

 

Please then answer the remaining questions 7-8 regardless of your answers to 1-6. 

 

7. What initiatives does the Council currently employ to reduce nappy waste and how 

successful are they? (This may include education programmes for families or tax 

incentives to nappy waste recycling businesses) 

8. What is your policy on nappy waste reduction and recycling and what do your future 

plans entail? 

 

If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information exceeding the 

cost of compliance limits, I would be grateful for any advice and assistance as to how I can 

refine my request. 

 

Please may you provide the information in the form of word document sent by email. 

 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me via email or phone and I will be very 

happy to clarify. 

 

Many thanks for your time and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 


